
From: Planning   
Sent: 29 March 2022 09:02 
To: Planning  
Subject: Planning Application No - 22/00217/DISC 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Planning,  
 
You are advised that this site is outside the Board’s district, in this instance the Board has no 
comment to make. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tom Loakes 
Administration Assistant 
 
Bedford Group of Drainage Boards|Vale House|Broadmead Road|Stewartby|Bedfordshire|MK43 
9ND 
 


